

Ty Mase <tmase@lpsd.com>

Resignation

1 message

Wed, Feb 14, 2018 at 10:35 AM

To: Ty Mase <tmase@lpsd.com>

February 14, 2018

To LPSD School Board and Superintendent Ty Mace,

Due to my husband's new assignment and relocation, it is with mixed emotions that I submit this letter of resignation from my position as Itinerant Sped Teacher for the Lake and Peninsula School District.

Thank you to this district for 6+ years of wonderful experiences for our children, my husband, and especially myself. I have loved the staff and students here and have appreciated the many opportunities for growth that were presented to me, along with literally everyone in our family, by LPSD. We have truly been blessed.

Working here has forever changed my life for the better. Thank you for this opportunity.

Sincerely,
Paulene Manning

Paulene Manning LPSD Special Education Teacher 907-246-4280 EXT 325

2-19-16

Hello Mr. Manning,

I am writing this letter to you to let you know that I will not be coming back next year. I want to be clear that I enjoyed working for this district immensely and I genuinely like every single person here but I feel that this job is not a good fit for me at this time so it's time for me to move on.

I fully intend to finish the school year to the absolute best of my abilities but I do not intend to return the following year.

Thank you very much for the opportunity and I wish you and the entire LPSD staff the best of luck in the future.

Adam Meade

Acceptes 3.2-18